
 
From: David Poole >  
Sent: 27 July 2023 10:21 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: 

 
Subject: Re: S62A/2023/0019 Land known as Bull Field, Warish Hall Farm, Takeley, Essex 
 
Dear Mark  
 
Yes we are happy to agree to the description as set out.  
 
Thank you for the confirmation. 
 
If you are able to confirm who the Inspector is likely to be that would be helpful if now appointed.   
 
Many thanks, 
 
David 
 
On Thu, 27 Jul 2023 at 08:37, Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
wrote: 

Dear David  

Is the applicant in a position to update us on the likely submission date for the 
plan below?  

In addition please can the applicant confirm their agreement to the following 

question which was in our letter of 29 June.  

“During the determination of the application, and to accord with the application 
form, we propose to use the site address as given above i.e. Land to the north of 

Roseacres, between Parsonage Road and Smiths Green Lane, Takeley, Essex, 
CM22 6NZ (Land known as Bull Field, Warish Hall Farm, Takeley, Essex). Please 

can the applicant confirm their agreement to this?”  

I understand the above is all that remains outstanding.  

Kind Regards  

Mark Boulton 




